NOTICE

The request for a Zoning Hearing Appeal filed by Judy and Wayne Knelly relating to a Notice of Violation
issued by the Black Creek Township Zoning and Code Enforcement Officer dated November 12, 2021 has

been postponed until further notice, and is no longer scheduled amongst the other Appeal(s) to be heard
on Wednesday, January 12,2022,

Black Creek Township Board of Supervisors



